Holloway, Rachel

From: Sarah Gaskell <SGaskell@town.verona.wi.us>
Sent: Friday, June 7, 2024 11:22 AM

To: Holloway, Rachel; Lane, Roger

Subject: Petition 14045

Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Flagged

This Message Is From an External Sender

This message came from outside your organization.

Hi Rachel and Roger,

The Town Board approved the amendment to the rezone (adding a new RR-2 parcel) at their June 4" meeting with a 4-0
vote.

Thanks,

Sarah

Sarah Gaskell
She/her/hers
Planner/Administrator
Direct line: 608-807-4460
Main line: 608-845-7187



